
 

 

The Secretary 

House of Representatives Standing Committee on Agriculture, Resources,  

Fisheries and Forestry 

Parliament House 

CANBERRA ACT 2600 

 

 

28th April 2011 

 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

 

Inquiry into the current and future prospects of the  

Australian forestry industry 

 

The Upper New South Wales Branch of Australian Forest Growers (AFG) wishes to lodge a 

submission for consideration by the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Agriculture, 

Resources, Fisheries and Forestry into the current and future prospects of the Australian forestry 

industry. 

 

Our Branch membership consists of those AFG members located in Northern NSW. 

 

Our Branch fully supports the submissions of our industry Associations in regard to these issues and 

would welcome the opportunity to participate in the inquiry process, particularly with regard to issues 

regarding current and future prospects of the forestry industry in Northern NSW. 
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